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BUDGET BILLING CHANGE
Beginning July 2018, budget billing amounts 
will only be recalculated once per year.

Previously, the budget billing amount on your 
statement was recalculated twice per year. 
The new budget amount on your July billing 
statement will be your monthly payment until 
recalculated in July 2019.

Based on member feedback, we believe this 
change will help keep your payments more 
predictable year-round. If you have further 
questions about this program, please contact  
the Cooperative at (800) 214-2694.


